
 

         New to you  

 
We have lots of new to you uniform 

in school in all different sizes. Please 

come and take a look before and 

after every assembly on Fridays. 

We ask for a small donation for each 

item. 

If you have any old, spare uniform in 

good condition we would appreciate 

the donation. 

 

 

Goodbyes 

We would like to say goodbye to 

Miss Noblett as she leaves us for 

new adventures.  

Good luck for the future! 

 

 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 

School closes on Friday 20
th

 

December at 2pm. 

Youth Zone will be collecting 

children from school at 2pm on 

Friday 20
th

 December. 

 

School will re-open on Monday 6
th

 

January with Breakfast club 

starting at 7:50am. 

 

 



 

 

 

Thank you to our Head boy Dylan and Head girl Amy for these lovely 

words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see our after school clubs for January 

Monday Mixed Martial 

Arts 

Year 3,4,5 & 6 

Tuesday  Dance Year 

1,2,3,4,5,& 6 

Wednesday  Ed Start  Year 4,5, & 6 

Thursday  Ed Start  Year 1,2 & 3  

Thursday  Choir Year 3,4,5& 6 

Friday  Youth Zone Year 4,5 & 6 

Please sign up at the office if you would like your child to attend. 

Please note- All children will need to be collected from school at 

4:30pm. 

 

 

  

Events in school  

    Wednesday 18
th

 December  

            Christmas Dinner  

 

           Friday 20
th

 December  

Carol Concert, Christingle & 

100% attendance. 

At St Luke’s Church. 

Doors open at 9am 

For 9:30am start 

 

 

 

 

 

Events at St Luke’s Church 

Have a lovely Christmas and a happy New Year! 

Remember to stay safe. 

If you see anything unusual around the school over the 

holidays, please don’t hesitate to phone 999. 


